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We are excited for 2025! A new year represents a new
beginning, a fresh start. That is exactly what the Children’s
Home offers our kids, a second chance.
In 2025, we need to replace our old dining hall that has
much wear and tear after 30+ years of use and also has
been destroyed by termites. Although termites in the USA
are destructive, Kenyan termites take destruction to a
whole new level!
Please pray that we have wisdom and the Lord’s financial
provision to construct a new dining hall facility. In the new
facility, our goal is to include at least 2 floors containing
space for a kitchen, dining area, food storage, a library for
the children, a recreation area, and extra bedrooms to be
used for our older children who attend vocational school
or for visiting Bible Institute teachers. 
Big things are happening in Kenya, and we are so glad
you partner with us to expand His Kingdom! Thanks a
bunch and Happy New Year!


